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2022 President’s Report 
 

First, thank you to Bruce and Ross for support in my new role.  Apart from working on the Annual NZEI 

Awards for 2022, which is not complete at present, I make an approach to the committee of Wellington 

Branch 50 Amateur club for members to attend their meetings.  They have agreed, I will send a Newsletter 

to Bruce soon.  It is good to see input from members, with a recent item from Mark McKinney on Scary 

Stuff. 

 

Malcolm Wheeler 

President 2022/2023. 
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